
The Seventh Sunday of Easter - May 21, 2023 
Longterm prayers are asked for: Stacey Albert, Irene Alibrio, Patricia Anderson, Bill Briggs,  
Barbara Canzonetti, Cletus Cone, Patricia Cone, Gary Hudkins, Margaret Hughes, Mike Krumrine, 
Florence Kruvka, Claire Lucid, Ann Maltais, Manny Monteiro, Kelly Nauss, Rae Robinson, Francis 
and Joann Rusczyk,  Harry Thompson, and Frank Williams. 

Healing: Pat Scarlett, Steve Briddles, Zackary Capitao, Brody Searle, Elora Cass, Georgie Bethel, and 
Cheryl Hanson. 
ECCT Cycle of Prayer: St. John’s, New Milford; Grace Church, Newington; Trinity, Newtown;  
environmental ministry networks, eco-justice work; and community gardens. 
Those who serve our country: Ryan Alexander, Tiana Baptiste, Ryan Beaudoin, Parker Browne,  
Michael Johnston, and Ed Priesser. 
Parish families: Beth Yannello, Luke Zielinski, and Edmund Zup. 
Those who have died, especially Mary Lou Saunders and those who are remembered today:  
Stephen Hartling, Ann Bertini, Mrs. O.F. Bertini and A. Kent Hartling. 
 
PRAYER CHAIN: To activate the chain call or email:  
Barbara Campbell – Phone: 860-673-7607  Email: campbellba24@gmail.com  
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------------------------------- 

 

Please remember to send in your pledges and offerings to the parish. The mail in the  
St. Mark's post office box is picked up several times a week. Your pledge payments are  
compiled at least once a month and deposited.  

  Mailing address for financial contributions:  

  St. Mark’s Episcopal Church PO Box 1538 New Britain, CT  06050-1538  

  or send checks electronically to the Church via your bank.  
   

 St. Marks keeps going in God’s way, God’s time, and to God’s glory.  
 

The worship services, the parish office, and ministry to the community adapt and continue. Your 

contributions of time, talent, and treasure are appreciated to make it happen. 

    
 

The Food Pantry ministry continues on Mondays (9 to 2) and Thursdays (9 to 2). 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SAVE THE DATE 
 

Sunday, May 28 10:00 a.m.  Service in the Erwin Chapel 

Monday, May 29 Memorial Day Parish office and Food Pantry Closed 

Tuesday, June 6 - 5:45 p.m.   Executive Meeting 

Wednesday, June 7 - 7:00 p.m. Finance Committee Meeting 

Tuesday, June 13 - 6:45 p.m.  Vestry Meeting 

Monday, June 19     Parish Office & Food Pantry Closed -  

      Juneteenth Holiday 
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North Central Region Pot Luck Dinner 

June 17 - 6 p.m. 

Grace Church, 124 Maple Hill Ave., Newington 

 

 The NC Region Leadership Team is cordially inviting you to attend a potluck dinner at Grace 

 Church in Newington on Saturday the 17th of June at 6 p.m.  All are welcome – bring your 

 friends, bring your neighbors, bring yourselves!  There is no need to sign up or RSVP – please 

 simply bring YOUR favorite dish to share and join us for conversation and fellowship.  This is 

 not a facilitated evening of programming, it is a gathering of people across the NC Region so 

 that we can get to know you better. 

  

 We do hope that you will join us, and if you have any questions please don’t hesitate to reach 

 out.  I encourage you to share this invitation with your parishes and communities. 

  

 Maggie Breen 

 North Central and Northeast Region Missionary 

 

GRADUATION TIME! 
 

It’s Graduation Time! Send in the names of your children, grandchildren,  
nieces, nephews or anyone that you know who is or has graduated this year. 

Please tell us their name and school they are graduating from.  
We will post the names in the bulletin in June. 

 

 

ECCT Racial Healing, Justice &  
Reconciliation Ministry Network Gathering 

 
June 3rd 

10 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 
 

Social/Racial Justice Resources for young people 
 

Church of the Holy Trinity 
381 Main St. 
Middletown 

Parking available next to the church. 


